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Mr. Mark Walsh 
Deputy Manager 
Fingal County Council 
PO Box 174 
Fingal County Hall 
Swords 
County Dublin 

! 

13th June 2008 

Environmental Protection Agency 
An Ghniomhoireacht om Choomhnli Comhrhooii 

Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

Ceanncheathru. Bosca Poist 3000 
Eastat Chaisledn Bhaile Sheain 
Contae Loch Garrnan, h e  

T: t353 53 916 0600 
F: 1353 53 916 0699 
E: info@epa.ie 
W: w . e p a . i e  

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

Reg. No: WO231-01 

Re: Notice of extension of period for consideration of objections to the proposed decision on a 
waste licence application by Fingal County Council in respect of a facility at Fingal Landfill, 
Nevitt, County Dublin. 

Dear Mr. Walsh 

I refer to the objections to the Agency’s proposed decision on the above referenced.waste licence 
application. 

I am to notify you in accordance with the provisions of Article 33( 1) of the Regulations, that 
it will not be possible to carry out the procedures for the consideration of the objections 
within the period specified in the Regulations due to the complexities of the issues raised in the 
objections received and the submissions made to the oral hearing. 

I am also to advise that the Agency intends to complete the consideration of the objections before 
26 October 2008. 

The Agency intends to issue its decision on the application before the specified date, and will take 
all reasonable steps to ensure that there are no avoidable delays in making its decision. 

Yours sincerely 

Progradme Manager 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


